William Hodgkinson

Subject: FW: SSD 9667 Light Horse Interchange Business Hub
Attachments: RE: SSD 9667 - Light Horse Interchange Business Hub, Eastern Creek Response to Submissions

From: Luke Duncan <luke.duncan@jemena.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 17 June 2020 4:22 PM

To: William Hodgkinson <William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Renee McCall <Renee.McCall@jemena.com.au>

Subject: FW: SSD 9667 Light Horse Interchange Business Hub

Hi William,

Appreciate your patience and the follow up with Jemena to ensure that its position is considered as part of the SSD
9667.

Jemena has reviewed the submission addendum and are satisfied that Jemena’s requirements contained in
correspondence dated 03.03.2020 (attached) have been incorporated into the project considerations.

Kind Regards

Luke Duncan
JGN Land Management

Gas Distribution ‘
Jemena
Level 12, 99 Walker Street, North Sydney 2060 b

\ i
PO Box 1220, North Sydney 2060
(02) seoroi0d /Natural Gas Jemena

luke.duncan@jemena.com.au| www.jemena.com.au

This is a confidential message intended for the named recipient only. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please secure its contents and reply to the sender. Thank you.



